
 
Food & Dining Committee Minutes 

September 9, 2025Port 
Mt Jefferson Room 

 
Committee Members Present:  Judy Holt, Dave Barrett, Stan Birch, Linda Burke, 
Larry Carson, Heather Cohen, Mary Cottrell, Barbara Nye, OJ Robinson and Sue 
Trotter.   Excused absence Linda Cadzow 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM by Chair, Judy Holt. 
 
The minutes of the August 12th meeting were approved as read. 
 
OJ's Report 
   Elk Rock:   The Survey re: Elk Rock information is in with 165 responses, but 
the data has not been assessed. 
On the 12th of September Build Your Own Pizza will be introduced. 
 
White Oak Grill:  The White Oak Grill has been very busy since the opening to 
walk ins.  Breakfast for IL has not been well attended, but will continue to be 
available.   
 
The All -Resident update will be scheduled soon. 
 
Coffees and Conversation are on hiatus right now to restart in Oct.   OJ stated that 
it seemed to be the same people coming with the same issues. 
 
OJ shared the Holiday Calendar from Michelle that will be coming out this month. 
 
Chair's Report:  Judy asked if anyone had attended Donna Krasnow's class on 
the use of the Dining Portal.  Barbara Nye reported that she had gone to the 
meeting, but it had been canceled.  Judy said she would contact Donna on future 
dates. 
 
 A nominating committee will need to be formed by October for next year's 
officers and new members.  Mary volunteered to be on the committee with Larry 
as an advisor.   Both will continue on the committee.   Leaving the committee at 
the end of the year are Linda Burke and Linda Cadzow.   Judy is a maybe. 



 
 
 
Communication Sub-committee report:   
David reviewed the Resident Food & Dining Regulation and Questions with the 
committee.  He will make corrections as suggested and return with final draft next 
month.  Mary suggested that it be clear that these are referring to Independent 
Living only.     
 
Publication Coordinator  Report  Stan reported that all available minutes have 
been uploaded 
 
Council Liason Report:   Sue Trotter reported on the last Council meeting.  The 
council is focusing on a financial plan.   They are also coordinating with Rose 
Villa Council. 
 
The next meeting will be October 14th at 2:00 PM at the Terrace Auditorium. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Judy Holt  
substitue secretary   
 
 
 


